
UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA SANTA CRUZ 
Resolution on Lori Kletzer, May 21, 2010 

 

 

The following actions were taken by the Academic Senate  Santa Cruz 
Division at its regular meeting on May 21, 2010. 

The following resolution was passed by acclamation. 

Be it resolved: 

That the Santa Cruz Division of the Academic Senate would like to express 
its deep gratitude to Professor Lori Kletzer for her exemplary leadership of 
the Division this year.  Chair Kletzer has guided the Senate through many 
challenges to shared governance on issues of furlough, budget cutting, and 
the resultant programmatic changes. She has proven herself to be a driving 
force for enabling the Senate to tackle numerous challenging issues. Chair 
Kletzer skillfully kept order at an unprecedented number of senate 
meetings this year with unwavering tact, equanimity and a really big mallet.   

 

For this service, the Senate thanks Professor Lori Kletzer. 

 


